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(internal translation by the Municipality of Grosse Ile) 

 

TO THE CITIZENS OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF GROSSE-ÎLE 

Since October 3, 2024, the Commission municipale du Québec has acted as the temporary 
administrator of the Municipality of Grosse-Île, which no longer has enough councillors (quorum) 
to make decisions. 

The Commission municipale du Québec will replace the Municipal Council and adopt 
resolutions in its place so that the municipality can function and municipal services can be 
provided to citizens. 

The two members appointed to temporarily administer the municipality and maintain services to 
citizens are: 

 Me Philippe Asselin 

 Me Martin St-Laurent 

 

During the interim administration, please note that there will be no further Council meetings and 
no decisions will be taken without the approval of the Commission municipale du Québec. 

The Commission will manage the Municipality until the by-election returns the Municipal Council 
to the required quorum. 

It should be noted that this is not a case of trusteeship of the municipality, but rather an 
exceptional method of running the municipality while awaiting the election of new council 
members. 


